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Attention to All students

Subject: Be connected for any Announcement (s) on IUT Website for upcoming 

academic activities

The University Authority is closely monitoring the current situation of the host country. In 

view  of  starting  classes  for  the  new  academic  year,  2023-2024  and  other  academic 

activities including registration of newly admitted students, all students are asked to be 

connected with IUT website for related notifications and announcements.
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3. P.S., to the Hon. VC for kind information to the Hon. Vice Chancellor.

Board Bazar, Gazipur-1704, Bangladesh
Tel : +880-2-996691250, +880-2-996691252  PABX : +880-2-996691254-59  Fax : +880-2-996691260  e-mail : registrar@iut-dhaka.edu 

website : www.iutoic-dhaka.edu


